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Welcome to the latest update from Grace Baptist – Gilmer, Texas. God has continued 

to bless us with several first time visitors in addition to the return of several family 

members. I never get tired of having this information as part of our Newsletter.  We are 

indeed thankful for all that God beings together to worship Him.  If this is your first visit 

to our web – site – we thank you for taking a moment to read about us. We meet for our 

Sunday morning class time at 9:30am, followed by our Sunday Morning worship time 

which starts at 10:30am.  We come back together at 5:30pm for another discussion 

packed hour as we open our Bibles so as to study the Scriptures in depth and we also 

have classes for our children and teenagers during this time.   

God has also blessed our family with several new teaching volunteers.  Working with our 

Youth is Bro. Travis Henderson and his wife Ms. Kathy, Bro. Don Loyd and his wife Ms. 

Donna, and Bro. Dennis Sprouse and his wife Ms. Misty.  For the rest of the 2022 year, our 

adults will continue to have our Wednesday Evening Bible study of the verse – by – verse 

study of Revelations.   

A few of the events that we have coming up throughout the next several months is a Back 

to School celebration with a special prayer service for our students, their parents, their 

teachers, administration, basically anyone who comes in contact with (y)our child(ren).  The 

pack out day for the Operation Christmas Child Shoe Boxes will soon be announced.  

Visiting Musicians and Missionaries continue to be a blessing to us too!! 

Please also take a moment to look at our photos as we did our best to capture some of what 

God has allowed us to do – knowing that God made it all possible!! 

Our focus at Grace continues to be to reach the lost and teach the saved – we are right next 

door to the Brookshire’s on Highway 271 (behind the East Texas Professional Credit Union 

branch building) – please prayerfully consider joining us as we lift our voices to proclaim 

To God be the Glory,  

 

Bro. Brian 


